
Calton Playgroup News 

What a busy few weeks we have had. We have continued learning about our feelings 

from the help of The Colour Monster and each other. We also celebrated World Book 

Day on 3rd March and although a little later than school we wanted to share just some 

of our gorgeous photos with you too! Vicky really impressed us in her full Mary Poppins 

outfit though she seems to have avoided her photograph being taken!  

Next week we have The Big Walk and Wheel Event, of which you can leave the          

children’s bikes and scooters inside the allotment area. We have planting and Mother’s 

Day activities planned and the school photographer is in on Wednesday morning at 

9am for playgroup children . All playgroup children are invited to  attend as arrange-

ments will be made for children who do not attend a Wednesday morning to be 

dropped off at  playgroup at the usual time of 8.50am and  returned to their parent /

carer straight after via the black gates that will be locked as usual at 8.55am. The pro-

cess will take approximately 20 mins. More details will be emailed shortly.   

All the best 

Calton Playgroup Team  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All the best  

The Playgroup Team 


